From: Kevin Crutchfield kevincrutchfield4house@gmail.com Subject: Re: FINAL OPPORTUNITY - NC Family Voter Guide

Date: July 29, 2022 at 10:53 AM
To: John Rustin jrustin@ncfamily.org





Good afternoon John. I appreciate your interest in me as a candidate. My background and policies statements are clearly stated on my website at <u>votekevincrutchfield.com</u> for your reference. They are stayed there to abound any duplication or erroneous deviation from what I stand for as a North Carolinian. I trust you can appreciate the need for consistency. Please refer to this resource for your needs. Thank you again.

On Fri, Jul 29, 2022 at 9:19 AM John Rustin < <u>jrustin@ncfamily.org</u>> wrote: Dear Mr. Crutchfield,

Please find attached a candidate questionnaire for the NC Family Policy Council's 2022 General Election Voter Guide, which will be referenced by <u>hundreds of thousands of North Carolina voters</u> prior to the November 8 General Election.

We would greatly value your participation in this non-partisan Voter Guide, and ask that you return your completed questionnaire <u>by the extended deadline of this Friday, July 29.</u> (Failure to respond to this survey will result in a listing of "NO RESPONSE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE CANDIDATE" in the Voter Guide.)

You may submit your completed survey by mail, fax, or email. The return mailing address, fax number, and email address are listed in the attached questionnaire.

Thank you for your interest and consideration!

Sincerely, John L. Rustin, President NC Family Policy Council

John L. Rustin, President

North Carolina Family Policy Council P.O. Box 20607, Raleigh NC 27619

Office: 919.807.0800 Mobile: 919.389.3682

Email: <u>jrustin@ncfamily.org</u>
Web: <u>www.ncfamily.org</u>

OUR VISION: "A state and nation where God is honored, religious freedom flourishes, families thrive and life is cherished."